
From: alec jones  
Sent: 17 March 2017 12:50 
To: Day, Peter - E&E 
 
Subject: Minerals & Waste Local Plan Update - Clanfield / Bampton areas. 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
I write as a private resident of Black Bourton. 
 
As before I strongly object to the application and to any challenge being made to the 
Government Inspectors opinion, regarding gravel extraction in this area. 
 
The poor road links aggravated by bridges over the Thames and the distance from 
development areas. 
 
In addition there is a major current planning application Ref. MW.0038/16 in this 
village, which applies for a total of 86 HGV movements per week, to which eight local 
towns and villages have all objected.  
 
Yours Faithfully ............. Alec Jones  
 


